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16th  December 2024. 

Colm Ward, 

Chief Executive, 

South Dublin County Council. 

 

 
Re: Visitor Transient Levy/Hotel Acommodation Tax. 
 
 
Dear Colm, 
 
I refer to correspondence from Fingal County Council on 15th October - copy of letter 
submitted to Minister Chambers advising of a motion passed at the October meeting of 
Fingal County Council in relation to the above. Dublin City Council noted this 
correspondence at the November meeting of the City Council advising that discussions were 
ongoing and that it be referred to the Dublin City Finance SPC. 
 
This potential source of funding has been discussed at length by the Finance SPC of Dublin 
City Council. At a meeting of the SPC on 21st November it was agreed to write to the Dublin 
local authorities to get their views on the matter with the possibility of setting up a working 
group to progress this if agreed. 
 
Please let me know your thoughts on the matter and revert in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Cllr Séamas McGrattan 
Chair of the Finance Strategic Policy Committee 
Dublin City Council 
 
CC Ronan Fitzgerald, Director of Finance 
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